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Utah’s monopoly utility, Rocky Mountain Power (RMP) is working to stamp out competition from
rooftop solar, and has requested (as part of its recent 2014 General Rate Case application) that
the Utah Public Service Commission approve a new $4.25 monthly fee for customers with rooftop
solar. Investing in rooftop solar aligns our actions with our values and accomplishes many of our
shared goals: cleaner air, increased self-reliance, greater energy independence, reduced risk from
rising fuel costs and more local jobs. Let the PSC know that Utahns want more solar!

We should be doing everything we can to encourage, not discourage, clean energy like solar,
especially with the air pollution problems in Salt Lake City. Rooftop solar allows households to be
part of the solution. It feeds excess energy into the grid when it is most needed, on hot sunny
days. People with solar have invested significantly in their installations. Don't add needless cost
to their investment.

Thank you for your interest in Utah’s energy future, and for your support of Utah Clean Energy.
If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me.

Ann Turner
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